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Summer On The Run was started in 2018 by the Northern California Conference Youth department. The traveling
day camp for kids features activities such as archery, crafts, sliding down a giant, 32-foot waterside, a bounce
house, and many great games. Though the pandemic put a pause on their in-person activities during 2020, this year
the Summer on the Run team is bringing camp back.

“The one thing I would love to see is an endless amount of smiles this summer!” says Adan Quezada, one of this
year’s team members, via their social media.

Summer on the Run will visit six cities during June and July, including Stockton, Hayward, and Chico.

Follow them on Facebook. 
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